
The date: 4/23/2024 
The week number: 17 
The walk number: 1759 
The weather: 61 F; cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, 

Ellen Yu, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Judi Sato, Jim Zumberge 
  
The birds (24) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western Bluebird 0.50 

3 Red-whiskered Bulbul 1 

2  Bushtit 1 

2 American Crow 1 

6 Mourning Dove 1 

7 House Finch 1 

1 Species Flycatcher 0.38 

2 Lesser  Goldfinch 1 

1 Black-headed Grosbeak 0.12 

6 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.62 

7 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

3 Northern Mockingbird 1 

1 Red-breasted Nuthatch 0 

3 Black Phoebe 0.75 

4 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

5 Common Raven 1 

7 House Sparrow 1 

2 European Starling 0.50 

3 Species Swift 0.12 

1 California Towhee 0.88 

1 Yellow-rumped Warbler 0.25 

16 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.62 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:11. 
 
Viveca got a good look at a Black-headed Grosbeak, so that was the highlight bird of the day. 
Coming in a close second was a Red-breasted Nuthatch, which Chris put us on to. We did see a 
Yellow-rumped Warbler, which had a probability of 25%. Next week, the probability is zero so 
any reporting of one will have to be by eye and not by ear. Overall the walk was slightly above 
expected, with 24 species observed vs 23.3 predicted.  
 
Alan,  
4/29/2024 
  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


